


Brundall Parish Council Land Management reports to be considered

Name of organisation/group   Broadland Tree Warden Network 
RICHARD FARLEY Tree Warden for Brundall

	Highlights for sharing
Please refer to my November update regarding Low Farm Wood and Church Fen monthly reports. 
Planted wild daffodils/more bluebells and snowdrops at LFW
Marked potential orchard ready for the 56 fruit trees and cleared diseased and rotten that were on site.
Fruit trees will cost £1100 which the network will pay. Using our grant from Broadland.District Council.
Previous agreement with the Land Management Committee to help towards funding will include any further cost i.e., wood chip, topsoil and signage.


	Issues you wish Land Management to discuss
Consider planting a hedge around orchard in the longer term?
Consider a date for open day at LFW in the spring 2023.
Agree funding for John Fleetwood and I to construct 2 benches for low farm wood.
To be ready for the open day.
Details of cost to follow.at meeting
Chainsaw costs I will leave the room while discussion takes place
Ongoing discussion of the future maintenance of areas that the parish council are responsible for.
None of us are getting any younger!!!

	Help requested from within Land Management groups

Ongoing use of the ride on mower for potential Orchard by John McMillian.
And help when moving chipper up the hill at low farm wood. This is ongoing offer and is much appreciated.
Chipper is booked to be delivered on Monday 28th November 

Thanks to Claudia for her help in all aspects that we undertake with the Broadland Tree Warden Network. Much appreciated.


	







